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15/08/2017	
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends 
 
 
I am delighted to be able to send you the launch pack for Adoremus Liverpool 
2018, the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage and Congress. 
 
 
Adoremus is an initiative of the Catholic Bishops’ Conference of England and 
Wales to create a special opportunity to reflect on the centrality of the Eucharist 
in the life of the church. 
 
 
Each Diocesan Bishop has nominated a Coordinator to ensure every Diocese is 
fully involved, and a letter from Bishop Robert Byrne to explain the overall plan 
is enclosed. 
 
 
To ensure Adoremus 2018 is brought to life in every parish, movement and 
religious order a range of resources has been commissioned and is available to 
order directly, details for which are enclosed. 
 
I sincerely commend this initiative to you to enrich the life of the Church. 
 
Yours devotedly  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cardinal	Archbishop	of	Westminster	
President,	Bishops’	Conference	of	England	and	Wales	
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